Berkhout, Keith

From: Scott Osborn <sosborn@tpoint-e.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 22, 2023 3:12 PM

To: VanKerkhoff, Mark; Berkhout, Keith; Aamir, Hira

Subject: EX: Request to Withdraw Petition 4621 - TPE IL KN188, LLC

After further reviewing the Harter Road site (Petition 4621 - TPE IL KN188, LLC), we feel this project will not successfully

complete permitting with the County.
| appreciate your time and effort in helping us advance this application, but | feel withdrawing it is best for all

stakeholders.
Please let me know if any additional information is needed.

Thank you,
Scott

Scott Osborn
Director of Project Development

TurningPoint Energy
development - advisory - investment
soshorn@tpoint-e.com | https://turningpoint-energy.com | 303.618.9570 (Cell)




